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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office @fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
20th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers
New Signing In System
You may have noticed that we have installed a new electronic signing in system in our Foyer. In line with GDPR, and to support the safeguarding of our pupils, this new system will help us identify and manage visitors to our school, as well as providing an accurate list of people on site should there be a fire alarm. 
We will be using the new system from Monday 24th September and hope you will support us during the implementation period.
If you are dropping children off or collecting children outside registration times (after 8.55am and before 3.30pm) we will ask you to sign them in and out using the new system, this will ensure that everyone on site are identified, as per the reasons above.  The office staff will be more than happy to help you with navigating around the system should you require it.
I am sure you will agree that this new system will ensure our children’s continued safety and enforces our commitment to improving processes, procedures and communication for the benefit of us all.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Miss J Davies

Headteacher 


